
There is now a NC Pregnancy Bail Fund for pregnant persons in North Carolina who are being held pretrial.  

Please share this information to encourage donations.

Share Within Your Networks

• The above graphic is linked to the website which provides instructions on how to donate.

• If people mail in a check, they will need to make sure they indicate on the memo line “PREGNANCY.”

If not, it will go to the NC Community Bail Fund, which is not a bad thing!

• You can post the above image (or to download click HERE) with the following suggested social media

blurb: Pregnant people in North Carolina are routinely held in jails and prisons when they are too

poor to pay for their freedom when arrested. They have been convicted of NO crime, but are often

incarcerated far away from their families and children because they do not have bail money. The

Community Bail Fund is working to interrupt and disrupt this shameful practice by bringing people

home and back into their communities.

https://www.nccbailfund.org/donate
https://www.mombaby.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Pregnancy-Bail-Fund-Graphic.jpg



